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2010 SEASON – NEWSLETTER 4
Dear Member,





     
11th July 2010 

The Carteret Rally has now been arranged for the weekend of 30th July to 1st August 2010, as always, the event may be cancelled at the last minute due to bad weather, but please do not wait for the 5 day forecast to send in your slip but send it now so we can plan and notify the Marina and Yacht Club of potential numbers (half price moorings for those who notify us by Wednesday 28th July).

On Friday 30th July Stephane has a band at Bar du Port, bacon rolls will be available on Saturday morning at La P'tite Boutique next to Bar du Port.

We have arranged a BBQ at the Yacht Club in the evening of Saturday 31st August. Laetitia is organising the BBQ similar to last year. It will be a chicken (one between 4 people) or lamb BBQ with frites, cheese and desert at a cost of 18 euros per head. House wine (red, white, rosė) is 12 euros per bottle. Laetitia has also arranged for a band to play in the Yacht Club that evening. We think this offers great value for money and hope to see as many of you there as possible.
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Please fill in and send back the slip below straight away and return to me at the address indicated or email me chrisparlett@localdial.com
ADVICE FOR BOATS VISITING FRANCE

We have been made aware of several instances where boats have been boarded by French Authorities who have inspected safety equipment and certificates.  To avoid an on-the-spot fine, please ensure that your paperwork is in order, but in particular your Ships Radio Licence, and that you are not carrying out of date flares.

MOORINGS

Please note that Paul le Neveu will be in attendance in the Gorey Harbour Office from 10.30 till 15.00 for the next few Fridays to help with moorings queries.  If you need some help in locating new moorings, please take advantage of this opportunity.

We look forward to seeing you in Carteret.

Bon Voyage,

Chris Parlett

Chris Parlett

Chairman
Don’t forget to check out our website at www.gboa.org.uk 

Tide times: 
Friday 30th 

HW 09.40 BST and 21.52 BST

Saturday 31st

HW 10.08 BST and 22.20 BST

Sunday 1st  

HW 10.36 BST and 22.49 BST

Please return the slip below by 26th July to Chris Parlett (Chairman), Sunnylands, La Grande Route des Sablons, Grouville, JE3 9HG 
​

I/we would like to attend the Gorey Boat Owners Association BBQ at Carteret Yacht Club on Saturday 31st July.  Please reserve me _____ places at the meal.

YOUR NAME______________________________________________

CONTACT NUMBER (Mobile if possible) ________________________

Mooring required YES/NO


Boat name:               _______    

Boat Length:                m

I shall be arriving on Friday/Saturday


